
Samaritans and Strangers 

The link below is to a letter written by Lilly Ford who is a member of the platform.  

This is a letter written to the general church, specifically to those that want to turn a 

blind eye to the issues at hand. She is hoping once we have the signatures, we can 

send it to every email we can get our hands on.  

You can click the link below to read the letter and sign at the signature page if you 

wish. Thank you Lilly! 

7/9/23. Here is a PDF with signatures. Lilly is encouraging everyone to send this out. 

Samaritans and Strangers.pdf  

 

https://connected-and-concerned-friends.mn.co/members/16936898
https://media2-production.mightynetworks.com/asset/8839eabd-f904-48b8-bbd6-0dd28ca78503/Samaritans_and_Strangers.pdf

